
Timberlands thrust in 
political spotlight 
T he logging policies of Timberlands West Coast L td  have become a 

hot political issue in the lead up to the general election. The publication 
of a book by peace campaigner Nicky Hager, accompanied by widespread 
television coverage, pushed Timberlands into the spotlight. This was followed 
by the announcement that Timberlands West Coast has received government 
approval to start logging native beech trees. 

The shareholding Ministers of Timberlands West Coast Limited said they . 

had formally accepted the economic viability of Timberlands' proposed 
sustainable beechmanagement plans. 

SOE Minister Tony Ryall informed Timberlands that the Government 
has accepted the conclusion of the Board of TWC that the sustainable harvesting 
of the Crown's West Coast beech production forests is commercially viable. 
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The plan was attacked by Labour leader Helen Clark who said the party 
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"On average Timberlands will harvest, by helicopter, just one tree per 
hectare per year. The forest will be closely monitored and management adjusted 
over time to ensure negligible impacts on native fauna and flora. 

"Importantly, sustainable beech forestry will, over time, reduce our 
dependence on clearfelled tropical forests currently being mowed down in 
countries like Brazil and Indonesia and imported to New Zealand to replace 
diminishing supplies of rimu. And, despite being self-sufficient in plantation 
timber for many years New Zealanders have continued to import tropical timber 
from clearfelled rainforest." 
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